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From: Elaine Moreton
Sent: 22 February 2019 17:04
To: Licensing
Cc: Elizabeth Gregg; Chris Howell
Subject: RE: New Premises Licence Application - The Harp, Walsall Street, Wolverhampton, 

WV1 3LP - PRE1376

 
 
Dear Sirs,  
  
I write on behalf of the licensing authority as a responsible authority to submit formal 
representations to the above application. Representations are made in relation to the prevention 
of crime and disorder; public safety; prevention of public nuisance and protection of children from 
harm licensing objectives. 
 
The premises has held a premises licence for a number of years and during this time there have 
been a number of changes to the management along with 2 premises licence review’s  and a 
series of non-compliance.  
 
There is insufficient information within the current operating schedule to show how the 
applicant/DPS will promote all 4 licensing objectives considering the previous history of the 
premises and its location.  
  
Regards,  
 
Elaine Moreton 
Section Leader 
Tel. Office: 01902 552772 
 
E-mail: Elaine.Moreton@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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